
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fairfield News  
Friday 1st March 2024 

Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
All the children are stars this week for a 

fantastic Eisteddfod today! 
 

Well done! Da iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Spring Term 2024 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
21/3: PTA meeting 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
 
 
 

Dydd Gwyl Dewi Hapus 
Happy St. David’s Day 

 
Sgwad Cymraeg 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Just a reminder that 
it is World Book Day 
on Thursday. Children 
are invited to dress up 

and there will be a 
book swap organised 
by the PTA. Please 
make sure that the 

children are happy to 
donate their books. 

 

 

 

World Book Day  
Thursday 

7th March 2024 
 

Year 5 & 6 enjoyed a 
wonderful performance of 
High School Musical at St 

Cyres on Wednesday. It was 
great to see so many past 

pupils and an amazing 
experience for the children 

to see what they can get 
involved with in the future. 

Can you help? 
Each week teachers 
will use this space to 
ask for items / 
resources to support 
the topic work going 
on in school, so please 
keep an eye on this 
space to see if you 
have anything that we 
can have. 
 
Year 5 & 6 are creating 
next week! Any 
donations of small 
boxes, 
plastic/cardboard cups, 
balloons, decorations 
etc. would be welcome 
from Monday. 
 
Thank you. 

RNLI’s 200-Year Anniversary 
On Monday 4th March the RNLI will be 
celebrating their 200-year anniversary. 
As part of their celebrations RNLI boats 
and tractors will be touring Penarth 
throughout the day and driving past all 
schools, including Fairfield! 


